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PUC is a letter dated 13/2/2003 received from Under-
Secretary to Govt. of India, Ministry of Social Justice and
Empowerment, New Delhi, regarding Lok Sabha Question Dy. i
No.1413 for answer on 20/2/2003 raised by Shri Ramesh
Chennithala and Shri Kailash Meghwal about Student hostels for
SCs and OBCs in Kerela. The Govt. of India has desired this
Administration to furnish the point-wise information to the question
to the Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment urgently. Th
answer to the LSQ is proposed as under : :

SINo | Question Proposed Answer 1

a) Whether any scheme for | Since there are no SCs and
providing hostel facilities to | OBCs notified in this UT,
SCs and OBCs students of|no schemes for providing
Secondary & Senior Secondary | hostel facilities for them is
School, Colleges and | being implemented.
Universities is being run by the
Gavt. ;

b) If so, nature and scope of the | Does not arise
scheme and its implementation

c) The place-wise details of | Does not arise
hostels constructed during the
last three years state-wise
including Kerela and Rajasthan

; and
d) The funds allocated by the | Does not arise
Union Govt. for the

construction of these hostels ?

If approved, we may send a reply on the above lines to the
GOI, Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment. Accordingly,a
draft fax message is placed opposite in file for perusal and approval

please.
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